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Board Meeting 

 
 
• The Historic Preservation committee met May 18, 2006 – 6:15pm. 

 
• The committee discussed the importance of maintaining our state and 

national representation at future preservation meetings and conferences.   
 

• With the Historic Preservation Committee involvement in future 
conferences, Trust events, preservation specific marketing and advertising 
it is important to clearly define the process by which the committee can 
direct the appropriate Trust staff and resources.   

 
• Included in your board packet is list of proposed events for the Trustees 

and Events Committee to consider.   
 

• The committee also held discussion regarding the completion of the oral 
history documentary project.  The committee would like staff to initiate a 
second effort to find additional grant funding to complete the project or 
pursue other partners and local resources such as WLRN, local film and 
production colleges, sponsors, Cable-Tap at Miami Dade College and 
others to get it done.   

 
• Included in your board packet is an oral history update report. 

 
 
 

 


